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Hovember 
Twenty-second 1919. ,

Prof. John Tait, 
Department of Physiology, 
Bew Medical Building.

Dear Professor Tait:-
Please accept my beet thanks for your paper entitled "The Cultural Value of 

a University Medical Curriculum", as well as for 
your letter of Hovember 31st enclosing a copy 
of the proposed announcement to Medical students 
of the University of Toronto, with your critical notes.

I have read these with much interest and will keep them on file in view of the dis­
cussion that is to take place with "reference to 
the six-year curriculum.

With best wishes,
Yours very sincerely,

«

fda/mc. Acting Principal


